
                  
 

Get Ready for Dutch Neck PTA’s 
End of Year Event 

Dutch Neck Rocks Trenton Thunder! 

Friday June 7, 2019 at 7pm 
 

 
 
How will Dutch Neck Rock at Trenton Thunder Stadium?  

★ Mr. Argese will throw out the first pitch! 

★ Our 3rd Graders are invited to parade the stadium and sing a song before the game starts (arrive 
by 5:30pm) 

★ Our K-2nd Graders are invited to sing a song before the game starts (arrive by 5:30pm) 

★ Dexter the Dragon will make appearances on and off the field 
 
How can you and your child participate in this event? 

★ Perform on the Field - Buy a Performing Child Ticket Package ($18 / performing child, includes 
ticket and new design t-shirt). Performing Child Ticket Package available to 2018-2019 Dutch 
Neck Students only. An adult must accompany the child and buy a separate ticket.  

★ Be a Fan in the Stands - Buy a Regular Ticket ($12 / ticket, children 3 and under are free if they 
sit on an adult’s lap) 

★ Show School Spirit at the Game - Buy a Newly Designed Dutch Neck T-shirt ($10 per t-shirt) 
 
How to purchase tickets and T-shirts? 
Visit www.tinyurl.com/DNTT2019 to place orders online. The last day to order is May 14, 2019. No 
performing packages, tickets or t-shirts will be sold by the PTA after May 14. Tickets may be 
purchased from the Trenton Thunder ticket office thereafter (don’t forget to mention Dutch Neck School) 
though you may not be seated with the rest of the school.  
 
Important Note for Parents 
These performances are optional and are not required of our students to attend the ballgame.  However, 
only students who purchase a “Performing Child Ticket Package” will be able to perform. The Dutch 
Neck PTA will be in charge of checking in and out children before and after each performance.  Parents 
are responsible for getting their performing child to and from the check in / out locations on time.  
 
The baseball game is at 7 pm on June 7, 2019 at Arm & Hammer Park, One Thunder Road, Trenton, NJ 
08611. Please refer to www.trentonthunder.com for directions and parking information. You will receive 
an email confirmation when you place your order. Parents with children performing will get a follow up 
email with information regarding the performance requirements including meet times and locations.   
 
Questions? email us at dutchnecktrentonthunder@gmail.com 
 


